RENEWAL ANNOUNCEMENT CERTIFICATE
WatchTV, Portland, Vancouver, Camas

I hereby certify that the announcements attached hereto, concerning the applications for
renewal of Stations KORS-CD, KOXI-CA, KOXO-CA, KORK-CA, and KKEI-CA, were
broadcast simultaneously over the facilities of each of those stations on the dates and at the times
set forth below:

Pre-Filing Announcement

August 1, 2014, at 7:05 p.m. PDT
August 16, 2014, at 7:05 p.m. PDT
September 1, 2014, at 7:05 p.m. PDT
September 16, 2014, at 7:05 p.m. PDT

Post-Filing Announcement

October 1, 2014, at 7:05 p.m. PDT
October 16, 2014, at 7:05 p.m. PDT
November 1, 2014, at 7:05 p.m. PDT
November 16, 2014, at 9:05 a.m. PST
December 1, 2014, at 3:05 p.m. PST
December 16, 2014, at 6:05 p.m. PST

Signed: .
Name: Jesus M. Ortega
Title:  Chief Engineer

Date: December 18, 2014
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WatchTV, Portland, OR
Pre-Filing Announcement for WatchTV Portland, Oregon

“On February 27th, 2007, KORS-CD, KOXI-CA, KOXO-CA, KORK-CA, and
KKEI-CA were granted licenses by the Federal Communications Commission to serve
the public interest as a public trustee until February 1st, 2015.

Our licenses will expire on February 1st, 2015. We must file applications for
renewal with the FCC on or before October 1st, 2014. When filed, copies of these
applications will be available for public inspection at https://stations.fcc.gov. They will

contain information concerning these stations’ performance during the last eight years.
Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal
applications and to whether these stations have operated in the public interest should
file comments and petitions with the FCC by January 2" 2015.
Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is
available at https://stations.fcc.gov, or 1628 Northwest Everett Street in Portland, or may
be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554."

{00685234-1 }



WatchTV, Portland, OR

Post-Filing Announcement for WatchTV Portland, Oregon

“On February 27th, 2007, KORS-CD, KOXI-CA, KOXO-CA, KORK-CA, and
KKEI-CA were granted licenses by the Federal Communications Commission to serve
the public interest as a public trustee until February 1st, 2015.

Our licenses will expire on February 1st, 2015. We have filed applications for
renewal with the FCC. Copies of these applications are available for public inspection at

https://stations.fcc.gov. They contain information concerning these stations’

performance during the last eight years.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal
applications and to whether these stations have operated in the public interest should
file comments and petitions with the FCC by January 2nd, 2015.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process
available at https://stations.fcc.gov, or 1628 Northwest Everett Street in Portland, or may
be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554.”
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